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To Chair Solomon and the honorable Members of the House Corporations Committee:


I support the bill because allowing preferred sites to be developed without being subject to the 
cap or rate reduction in the net-metering statute is one of the fastest, simplest and cost-
effective ways to increase the scale and speed of solar development, at a time were we must 
do everything to accelerate the transition from fossil fuels to renewable energy. 


Please bring the bill to a vote in 2025. 


Thank you very much for considering my input, and thank you to Representative Speakman for 
introducing this important bill.


Dr. Hans Scholl 	 	 Mar 31, 2025
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